
July 26, 1974 

Opinion No. 74- 243 

Donald E. DeShazer 
Assistant State Treasurer 
State Capitol 
Topeka, Kansas 	66612 

Dear Mr. DeShazer: 

In connection with our opinion of July 16, 1974, issued 
upon your inquiry regarding the crediting of interest 
income on moneys within the Attorney General's antitrust 
suspense fund, it is the further opinion of this office 
that the transactions crediting such interest income to 
the State General Fund should be reversed and a like 
amount credited to the Attorney General's antitrust 
suspense fund for distribution, by the Attorney General, 
to those beneficiaries who are entitled to receive 
such income. 

Yours very truly, 

VERN MILLER 
Attorney General 

VM:JRM:jsm 
cc: W. Keith Weltmer, Legislative Post Auditor 
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